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COMMUNIQUE 

The Board of Directors of BlueLife Limited (the “Company” or “BLL”) wishes to inform its shareholders 

and the public of the following: 

 

1. The Boards of its subsidiary companies namely, Haute Rive Azuri Hotel Ltd (“HRAH”) and PL 

Resorts Ltd (“PLR”) have met to consider and review the status of their management contracts 

with Centara International Management Co. Ltd (“Centara”). 

 

2. The Company has taken note that following their review, the directors of HRAH and PLR have 

decided to put an end to their management contracts with Centara, with effect on 08 March 

2015. 

 

3. As such, HRAH and PLR shall take all the necessary measures to ensure appropriate business 

continuity within their respective hotel resorts. 

 

4. In view of the above, BLL is confident that the new orientation of its two subsidiaries would, in 

the long term, impact positively on the operations of the two hotels, the Haute Rive Resort & 

Spa and the Poste Lafayette Resort & Spa. 

 

 

By order of the Board 

 

GML Management Ltée 

Company Secretary 

 

08 March 2015 

 

 

 

This communiqué is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and Rule 5 of the Securities (Disclosure 

Obligation of Reporting Issuers) Rules 2007.   

The Board of Directors of BlueLife Limited accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the 

information contained in this communiqué. 

 

 


